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New MIRC Comment 
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 Wed, Oct 9, 2013 at 1:16 PM 
Reply-To:  
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov 

First Name - John and Nancy

Last Name - Gallini 

Organization Name - None 

Comment - My wife and I are almost 80 and we have good health care through Midicare and DuPont. I can 
think of fewer ways that I would prefer to spend my tax dollars than to expand Medicaid to more poor 
people. John & Nancy Gallini
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